Lori Goodell

From: Jennifer Evridge < jen@smialaska.com > on behalf of Jennifer Evridge

Sent: Sunday, April 17, 2022 11:15 AM

To: cityclerk@dillinghamak.us

Subject: Planning Commission

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the City of Dillingham Planning Commission. I believe serving as a commissioner will be interesting, educational, and engaging. I would be interested in learning more about the city's comprehensive plan and projects.

As a potential commissioner, I would bring the following attributes:

- Experience in planning: I was employed as a code compliance officer for the Kenai Peninsula Borough for 3 years. I attended many planning commission meetings. I assisted in code reviews, enforced codes, and assisted in the comprehensive plan.
- Experience in Government regulations: I have over 15 years of experience working with the State of Alaska. Ten years as a 911 emergency dispatcher and seven years as a criminal defense investigator. These positions required creating, following, and reading statutes, policies and procedures, codes, and standard operating procedures.
- Interest in local government: I believe good government begins at the local level. Those who want to make things better must get involved.
- A local business owner's perspective: As a local business owner in Dillingham, I would bring this perspective to draw more small businesses to the community.
- A belief in following proper procedures and code: I believe a transparent government that follows proper procedures and code provides the best approach to producing the best product.
- Interest in seeing Dillingham prosper: We have lived in Dillingham for almost five years. I have grown to love Dillingham and I want to see Dillingham become the best it can be.

Thank you for your consideration of my appointment to the Planning Commission. I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

--

Jen Evridge President Statewide Machinery Inc. (907) 344-5402 office (907) 420-4589 cell www.smialaska.com